
My name is Hayarpi Miskaryan,
I am a licensed esthetician in Oregon. Graduated from Aesthetics Institute in November 2019, working in the esthetics field since 
December 2019. During my time at school I have been taught and trained on customized facials, european facial, glycolic, lactic, 
salycilic peels, LED light therapy, microcurrent, dermaplaning, waxing, lash and brow tinting. Later on I got certified as an acne 
specialist and since then I’ve been performing all the above treatments successfully in my scope of practice.
But apparently, these new rules and regulations want to take it away from me and thousands of other estheticians like me. This is 
one of the most unfair and nonsense decisions that could have ever made. I am still paying off my education and if I am not going to 
be able to work and do what I went to school and paid a lot of money, who’s going to pay back my time and money? I do hope that 
you will make a fair decision not taking our rights away!


